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NOTICE: MITIGATION OF AFFECTED HUMAN REMAINS IN GRAVES

Notice is hereby given that:

On behalf of Savannah City and PGS Heritage 

intend applying in terms of Section 35 and 36 of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999); as well as the national Health Act (61 of 2003) as well as the relevant local regulations;

to the:

Provincial Administration of the province in which the graves are located,

the South African Heritage Resources Agency (SAHRA)or their legislated provincial agency

and the relevant local municipality 

for approval to exhume and re-inter in a local cemetery, or to mitigate by other means, the remains of graves buried at this location:

[bookmark: OLE_LINK1][bookmark: OLE_LINK2]The human remains will be exhumed from their current place of burial and reburied in a new location as per the request of the deceased’s families. All persons and communities descendant from the buried individuals, all persons and communities by tradition concerned with the graves or any person or communities with an interest in the graves are invited to participate in the process and must forward their contact particulars to the address listed below within 60 days of the date of this notice: 

Mr. Wouter Fourie 
PGS Heritage, PO Box 32542, Totiusdal, 0134	
Tel: 012 332 5305, Fax: 086 675 8077, Cell: 082 851 3575, E-mail: wouter@gravesolutions.co.za
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